
 

 

 

CATHEDRAL PARISH 
St Mary’s Cathedral, St Francis Xavier Church 

All Saints Chapel 
 

MOST REV. TIMOTHY COSTELLOE SDB 
ARCHBISHOP OF PERTH 

 
Fr Sean “the loquacious” Fernandez 

 dean.cathedral@perthcatholic.org.au 
Fr Richard “Rich” Rutkauskas 

richard.rutkauskas@perthcatholic.org.au 
Fr Israel “Izzy” Quirit 

israel.quirit@perthcatholic.org.au 
Fr Richard Smith and Bonnie the dog 
richard.smith@perthcatholic.org.au 

 

CATHEDRAL MANAGER  
Victor “Vicky” Hoa  

manager.cathedral@perthcatholic.org.au 
 

CATHEDRAL OFFICE 
25 Victoria Avenue  
Whadjuk Country 

Perth WA 6000 
 9223 1350    

cathedral@perthcatholic.org.au  
smcperth.org.au 

______________________________________________________________________ 

PARISH PASTORAL COUNCIL 
Jessica Patterson - Chair  

chair.ppc@smcperth.org.au 
Jet Bautista – Secretary 

secretary.ppc@smcperth.org.au 
 

Damien Bowen, Ann Brown, Michael Carren,  
Chanda Chiesela, Fr Sean, Joan Lim, Tony Meyrick. 

______________________________________________________________________ 

CATHEDRAL SAFEGUARDING OFFICERS  
1300 011 102 

Josephine Cabagyo - j.cabagyo@smcperth.org.au 
Sally Cook - s.cook@smcperth.org.au 

Lyn Schwan - l.schwan@smcperth.org.au 
Lucia Steeman - l.steeman@smcperth.org.au 

Ann Brown - a.brown@smcperth.org.au  
Joan Lim - j.lim@smcperth.org.au 

Anne Engelbrecht - a.engelbrecht@smcperth.org.au 
Benna Masbate – b.masbate@smcperth.org.au 

_______________________________________________________________________ 

The Cathedral parish acknowledges the Whadjuk people 
of the Noongar nation, the Traditional Owners who have 

walked upon and cared for this land for thousands of 
years. We acknowledge the continued deep spiritual 
attachment and relationship of Aboriginal and Torres 

Strait Islander peoples to this country and commit 
ourselves to the ongoing journey of reconciliation. 

19TH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME YEAR C 
 

Saturday 6 August 
5:00pm  -  6:00pm Confessions 

6:00pm  -  Vigil Mass 
 

Sunday 7 August 
8:00 am  -  Mass 
9:30 am  -  Mass 

                               11:00 am  -  Mass 
3:00 pm  -  Divine Mercy 

5:00 pm  -  Mass 
 

Monday – Friday 
8:00am  -  Mass 

11:00am  -  12:00 noon Confession 
12:10pm  -  Mass 

 

Wednesday 
7:30pm  - Miraculous Medal Novena  

 

Friday 
11:00am - Holy Hour 

_________________________________________________________ 

NEXT WEEKEND’S ROSTER 
 

 Saturday 13 August 
 

 6:00 pm  FIRST COMMUNION MASS 

                               Fr Sean Fernandez 
                               (C)  Angelina Gomez 
   (R)  Lisa Deans 
                      

Sunday 14 August 
 

 8:00 am      Fr Richard Rutkauskas 
                                  (C)   Michael Carren 
   (R)  Jessica Patterson 
   (R)  Godfrey Bonavia 
 

 9:30 am  Fr Richard Smith 
                                  (C)  Sally-Anne Cook 
   (R)  Stephanie Schenk 
   (R)  Rebecca Henderson 
 

         11:00 am      Archbishop 
                            (C)  Perry Larson-Pearse 
    (R)  Benna Masbate 
    (R)  Barbara Van Reyk 
 

 5:00 pm  Fr Sean Fernandez 
                                 (C)  Kevin Clarke 
    (R)  Guilbert Cabagyo 
    (R)  Josephine Cabagyo 

 
 

 9:30 am ST FRANCIS XAVIER 
                      Fr Richard Rutkauskas 
                       (R)  Carole 
     (R)  Monica 

 

 
DEAN’S BIT The final session of the Second Vatican Council was held in 1965, but the reception of the teachings 

of that great council continues to this day. The spirit of the Council continues to inspire and be argued about. I 

think that the direction and teaching of Pope Francis is very much in the spirit of the Council. The Plenary Council 

which we have just had is not as momentous an event as the Second Vatican Council, but its decrees too have to 

be received by the local church; the Spirit who was at work in the Plenary Council continues to blow through our 

land. The Holy Father’s response to the decrees of the Council will be key for the synodal journey is always cum 

Petro et sub Petro, always with Peter and under Peter, for, as the Second Vatican Council taught, the pope is ‘the 

perpetual and visible source and foundation of the unity both of the bishops and of the whole company of the 

faithful’. Still in some sense the reception of the Council’s decrees is already underway; we do not what the end 

of this particular journey will be. How will diocesan pastoral councils function? What will Laudato Si’ action plans 

and  ecologically-converted parishes and communities look like? When will we get a new translation of the 

Missal? What is the significance of the Plenary Council’s endorsement of the Uluru Statement from the Heart for 

the way we engage in politics? Just some questions which we can discuss and on which we can reflect. There are 

many more. We live in exciting times! 
 

SAUSAGE SIZZLE This Sunday the Cathedral Parish Council supported by the Knights of the Southern Cross is hosting 

a sausage sizzle after the 11am Mass. All parishioners are invited. Don't miss it.  
 

FIRST COMMUNION Next Saturday at 6pm a number of our young parishioners will receive Communion for the 

first time. Please pray for them and their families 
 

ARCHDIOCESAN MARRIAGE MASS Saturday, 20 August at 10am at the Cathedral. All parishioners are warmly 

invited to attend this special Mass. A blessing will be bestowed on ALL married couples who attend. In addition, do 

you know a couple celebrating 10, 25, 30, 35, 40, 45 or 50+ years of marriage? The bishops would like to give these 

couples a special commemorative certificate as part of the celebration. Couples can register for a milestone 

anniversary certificate at https://bit.ly/marriagemass2022. Certificate details MUST be received by 11 August 2022. 
 

THE CENTRE FOR FAITH ENRICHMENT Term 3 will soon begin at the Centre for Faith Enrichment. The Centre is a 

diocesan agency which offers courses on aspects of the faith. For more information: www.cfe.org.au 
 

CHRISTIAN LEADERS’ SCHOLARSHIP assists and encourages meritorious students who have demonstrated 

excellence in the fields of Christian leadership and community service, to cultivate them to be the next generation 

of leaders in our society.  The scholarship is open to students currently in Year 12 (ATAR) study, intending to 

undertake full-time university studies in 2023. Application is now open and will close on Sunday 18 Sep 2022.  For 

more information, please refer to our website at http://rebrand.ly/christian-leaders-scholarship or contact the 

Scholarship Committee at christianleadersscholarship@gmail.com 
 

NATURAL FERTILITY AWARENESS WEEK 22 – 28 August 2022 Billings LIFE are presenting a free webinar entitled 

"Fertility Literacy in the Digital World ~ the best use of fertility tracking apps" on Monday 22 August at 7.30pm 

AEST. Presenters from Australia, Mexico and NZ will review 3 fertility tracking apps. For details and registration 

website: https://www.billings.life/en/ Facebook: https://fb.me/e/10MLh9IHI 
 

THE DIOCESE OF BROOME URGENTLY REQUIRES VOLUNTEERS to assist with the work of the local Church on 

Aboriginal Missions. There are various important voluntary tasks: administration, building maintenance, 

gardening, shop staffing, cooking, cleaning etc. Placements are preferred for a period of 6 months plus. In return 

for being part of the team, we offer accommodation, living expenses and an allowance. For further details and an 

application form, please contact: Volunteer Coordinator, Janet Ryan: Mail: PO Box 76, Broome, WA, 6725; Email: 

volunteers@broomediocese.org; Web: www.broomediocese.org or 08 9192 1060. 


